
MCS Employees, 
 
Good afternoon!  Yesterday we forwarded a statement from PPPO Manager Robert Edwards authorizing 
procession into Phase Two restart activities at the Portsmouth and Paducah sites.  Under this 
authorization, MCS plans to begin our Phase Two ramp up starting July 27th.  We will begin notifying 
employees who are expected to return to work for Phase Two on July 20th. The pace of employees 
returning and the start of specific operations will be based on several factors, including regional health 
data, remaining state and local restrictions and facility preparedness. 
 


